
 

 

 Author Visit 

On Tuesday 20th November 

Year 5 will be taking part in 

workshops with Dave Rudden, 

the author of the Knights of 

the Borrowed Dark trilogy. 

We are aiming to have some 

signed books for sale on the 

day. 

 

NEW TOPIC: 

This half-term our learning will be based on 

‘Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone’ by 

J.K. Rowling. In English lessons we will learn 

how to write in the style of a newspaper       

report and playscript. In Topic lessons we will be 

exploring the properties and changes of      

different materials. Lots of fun to come! 

Parliament Week 

During 12 - 18 November 

we will be exploring how 

history has shaped our de-

mocracy and finding out 

how we can get involved 

today. 

 

YEAR FIVE 

Quick Quills and 

Positive Potions 

 Marvellous Maths! 

During this half-term we are learning how to recognise and use 

prime, square and cubed numbers as well as factors and multi-

ples. 

A fast-paced recall of mental number facts will help in all areas of 

maths. Regular use of Sumdog or Mathletics will aide your child 

with this. 

The same log-in and password can be used for both. If you have 

any log-in issues please do let your child’s class teacher know. 


